
HOW YOU CAN HELP

HAVE A SAFE 
HOLIDAY SEASON
Christmas and New Year should be a time for celebration. But for 
some, it can bring increased risks of domestic and family violence.

Your actions could make a difference.
#SafeHolidaySeason
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See something wrong?  
Speak up safely.

Silence won’t stop the violence.  
Protect women, children and families.

Not safe to step in?  
Report what you see.

Be a helper, not a hero.  
Every call for help matters. 

NT Police: 131 444  1800 RESPECT: 1800 737 732


